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RECREATION CENTERS OF SUN CITY, INC. 
Bowling Committee 

May 2, 2019 
 
The meeting was called to order by Chair Sue Wilson at 9:00am in the Lakeview Board Room.   
 
Present:  Chair Sue Wilson, Co-Chair Darla Akins and Committee Members Darrel Larson, 
Bruce Lamb, Jim Powell, Chet Sharpe, Ron Shasteen, Fred Jones, Sharon McCauley 
 
RCSC Staff:  Director of Bowling Randy Johnson 
 
Guests:  None 
 
Introductions:  None 
 
Approval of prior Meeting Summary:  The Summary from the April 4, 2019 meeting was 
approved as presented. 
 
Randy Johnson, RCSC Director of Bowling:  Randy was welcomed back by the Committee 
after his leave of absence.  He informed the committee that the Sun City Open Bowling Tour-
nament was currently under way and has a large number of out of state bowlers.  Summer 
leagues are all formed and starting shortly at both centers and Saturday night no-tap is in full 
swing. 
 
Di Tormanen, USBC League Director:  USBC League Director, Di Tormanen reported that 
the Annual meeting is scheduled for May 19, 2019 at the Fairway Recreation Center with the 
time and room number posted at both Bell and Lakeview.  
 
Roger Beebe, Sun City Bowling Association President/Hall of Fame:  In Roger Beebe’s 
absence, Committee member Bruce Lamb informed the committee of upcoming activities in 
the Month of October which include the Sun City Hall of Fame events and tournaments for 
2019 -2020. 
 
Old Business: None 
 
New Business:  The Committee reported on issues with the lane machines and the speed of 
resetting pins at Lakeview which Randy said he would look into.  Randy also updated the 
committee on the Specto Coaching System improvements. 
 
Adjournment:  The meeting adjourned at 9:29am. 
 
Next meeting:  September 5, 2019 at 9:00am - Lakeview Board Room 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Darrel Larson, Secretary 


